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Mike gave an update on this year’s budgeted projects: 

ICN Room – ICN room is completed, current classes are using it, making tweaks to the system 
and scheduling some testing with area schools 
Doc management – SoftDocs went live in December, continuing to add features 

 New Wireless system installed late this past summer – been solid 
 New LLRC DVR installed, supports live streaming of our camera system 

Email archive has been replaced this year, by law we have to archive(2008) 
Implemented SchoolDude as a helptrac replacement 

 
Classroom Technology  

Talked about new classroom technology and how we can adapt current classroom podiums for 
more active learning (Apple TV) ipads, hovercams, mimios 

 
New AT Building classroom technology 

Steve W gave an overview of the classroom technology being installed in the New Applied Tech 
Building 

 
Upcoming budget requests 

Update our SAN and servers-Mike mentioned the current servers and storage are over 5 years 
old and will need to be replaced 

 Generator-Mike has a generator listed as a possible equipment request for the datacenter 
Campus signage-Mike showed an alternative solution to the current NINE signs, and although 
group agreed it was a better option, the recommendation was to wait until a system of 
procedures was in place to make sure there was a department or individuals responsible to keep 
the information current. It was recommended to discuss this at the next Executive Council 
meeting. 

 
Meeting adjourned at 2:30 PM 


